BRIDGTON LAND USE & ZONING AD-HOC COMMITTEE MEETING

Town Office Lower Meeting Rooms

July 12, 2017

The Bridgton Land Use & Zoning (LUZ) Ad-Hoc Committee meeting was called to order at 6:10 p.m. by Chuck Renneker, Chair. In attendance were Ken Gibbs, Audrey Knight, Bill O'Conner, Chuck Renneker, Brian Thomas, Greg Watkins, and Bill Vincent.

Absent was Lucia Terry.

Discussion Topics:

- 1. Revisions were made to Article XI, Administration, A. Permit Required, p. 54, June 29 Draft.
- 2. The PB's suggestion for revision of the Modification language was accepted.
- 3. "Purpose" was substituted for "Preamble" at the beginning of all Districts.
- 4. The Purpose and Intent sentences preceding specific regulations in each District suggested by Bill O'Conner were reworded and will be included in the final draft.
- 5. The process and schedule for public workshops with the PB and the BOS, pubic events, and public relations projects were discussed.

Action Item:

Committee members should consider strategies for effective communication of the goals of the Land Use Ordinance (LUO) to the public.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m. Next meeting, July 19, 2017, 6:00 p.m.